From: Rebecca Sostarko [mailto:rebecca@masterbuilders.com.au]

Sent: Monday, 5 November 2018 11:23 AM

To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP

Cc: Stuart Maxwell; Adler, Melissa; Shaun Schmitke; Sam McGregor; Vasuki Paul; Michael Nguyen;

Stephen Crawford; Louise.Hogg@ablawyers.com.au; Ashvini@etuaustralia.org.au; chrismelham@civilcontractors.com; Regan, Laura; <a href="mailto:qabriel.miller@amwu.org.au; chrismelham@civilcontractors.com; Regan, Laura; <a href="mailto:qabriel.miller@amwu.org.au

Subject: AM2016/23 - 4 Yearly Review - Construction Awards

Dear Associate,

AM 2016/23 - 4 YEARLY AWARD REVIEW - CONSTRUCTION AWARDS

We refer to the conference of last Thursday and the subsequent <u>correspondence from the CFMMEU</u> on Friday as <u>attached</u>.

Despite any inference the above correspondence contained, we were unable to provide a view as to the proposed varied directions due to commitments in Perth last week and the CFMMEU's failure to include Mr McGregor (who was present at the conference) in the email to the parties.

Master Builders now advises that, although our understanding of the directions agreed during the conference differs from those outlined in the CFMMEU correspondence, we do not oppose the revised course now proposed.

Yours sincerely,

Rebecca Sostarko

Senior Adviser - Safety, Contracts, Workplace Relations cfmmeu



Level 3, 44 Sydney Ave, FORREST, ACT 2603 PO Box 7170, YARRALUMLA ACT 2600

T (02) 6202 8888 M 0400 596 103 E rebecca@masterbuilders.com.au W www.masterbuilders.com.au